	

	
	



	

	SortRefer will be launching a new
user friendly website on
Monday 27th January, 2014. 

Improvements include; 

• Ability to copy and paste the solicitor details

• Firm Activity charts to include Quotes, Instructions & Completions 

• Individual staff activity breakdowns

• Pipeline commissions

• Postcode address finder

• Email quote button

• New improved home page with quick links

• Latest case update screen 

• Improved Administrator functions

• More user friendly

• New solicitor firms will be added over the coming weeks

Your feedback on the new functionality and suggestions for further improvements will always be appreciated. 

Site unavailable -
weekend 25th & 26th January 

Due to the launch of the NEW user friendly website on the 27th you will not be able to access SortRefer all day Saturday the 25th or Sunday 26th of January. We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience this may cause you. 

The SortRefer Team
enquiries@sortrefer.co.uk
0333 456 4567 



	THE SORTREFER IDEA 

The idea behind SortRefer is simple, we want to reward you for introducing business to our business partners. It's that simple. 

We've made the process for introducing business simple, as every introduction follows a similar process, and we've made the payments side of things easy - with comprehensive, itemised statements provided weekly. 
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